
  
  

 

February 18, 2022 

 

Dear Travel Partner, 

Majestic Elegance Punta Cana has provided an exceptional all-inclusive vacation 
experience to its guests — including a significant base of repeat clients — since 
opening in 2008. 

Majestic Resorts believes improving the product is key to providing the best experience 
for our loyal guests and, at the same time, continually evolving to invite new guests to 
discover the Majestic way of life.  

Accordingly, Majestic Elegance Punta Cana looks forward to advancing with 
renovations starting August 22, 2022, through November 13, 2022, of this year. The 
renovations will include: remodeling of the lobby, gym, and Italian restaurant. 
Additionally, the main plaza and pools will be restored.  

Guests with reservations to travel starting August 22, 2022, through November 13, 
2022, will be upgraded to our all-suites resort, Majestic Mirage Punta Cana, located 
right next door. New reservations at Majestic Elegance Punta Cana will not be 
available to book for travel during this time period. 

The overall goal of the improvements is to evolve the hospitality first environment 
originally imagined by the founders. Majestic Resorts constantly strives to meet the 
highest standards, and we look forward to this renovation reaffirming our commitment 
to offering outstanding all-inclusive vacations in the Caribbean and Mexico. 

Majestic Resorts thanks you for your unwavering support as we make all efforts to offer 
the best vacation experience. 

 

Sincerely, 

Majestic Resorts 


